
Tag Rugby Festival – Harrow Rugby Club 
  
  

On the 29th of November some people from year 5 and 

year 6 were chosen for the tag rugby festival  
  
At break time we went to the group room to change in to our 

grange P.E kits. After that, by 12.00 we got on the mini bus. A 

few minutes later we ended up at the wrong place, so then we 

got back on the mini bus and finally reached our destination. 
There was a huge rugby field. We put our bags and coats 

down.  We were practising really hard for half an hour. Then 

we got called by the person who hosted the event. He 

explained all the rules.  
  
In the end we played 6 matches in total. We won 4 “Yay!”, 

but unfortunately we lost 2. They were really hard, but we 

tried and that’s was counts. It was really fun. Our team 

worked so hard to win 4. Then we headed back to school on 

the mini bus.  
  
When we got back, the girls changed in a tiny room. When we 

were finished, I headed back to class ........ 
  
  
By: Stella       
  
Year 5 


